
 TO SERVE YOU IN MINISTRY 
cvsda@sbcglobal.net            Fax 619 422-7593             www.chulavistasda.org 
Drusilla Gaines, Secretary        Mon-Thurs 9 AM-12 Noon                      619 422-0405 
Bradley Williams, Senior Pastor         roybrad2@juno.com                     619-216-4812 
                         cell  619-616-0657 
Jacqueline Lynch, Assoc. Pastor  jacqueline.c.lynch@gmail.com    

Call for Pastoral Counseling Appointments        cell  619-550-7218 
Justin Burch, Young Adult Min. Asst.  justburch@gmail.com            cell  310-270-7304 
Don Them, Head Elder                 dthem@sbcglobal.net              619 470-3264 
Frank Spurgeon, Head Deacon                 619-427-1947 
Barbara Francis, Head Deaconess          cell  619-721-7748 

 

OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 
Today:  8:00 a.m. – Prayer Session in Youth Room 
  8:30 a.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
  4:00 p.m. – Special Baptismal Service 
  5:00 p.m. – Sanctuary Study 
Tuesday:  Happy New Year-Office Closed 
Wednesday: 7:00 p.m. – Prayer Meeting 
Thursday:  7:00 p.m. – United Prayer 
Friday:  7:00 p.m. – Young Adult Bible Study 
   
 
 
Next Sabbath: 10:50 a.m. – Worship Service - Pastor Bradley Williams  
         Offering – Local Church Budget  
         Fellowship Lunch Hosted by the Deaconesses 

 
 

FUTURE EVENTS 
 
Jan. 20  Pathfinder Honors Fair 
Jan. 21  Church Board Meeting 
 
 
 

INSPIRATIONAL THOUGHT 
 
“Many, O Lord my God, are Your wonderful works which You have done; and 
Your thoughts which are toward us cannot be recounted to You in order; if I 
would declare and speak of them, they are more than can be numbered.” 
Psalm 40:5 NKJV 
 
 
 

 
 
 

   
 

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

 

 
 

 
Welcomes You! 

 
“This is the day which the Lord has made: 

we will rejoice and be glad in it.  Psalm 118:24 
 
 

102 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 
91910 

619-422-0405 
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THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
December 29, 2012 

 
“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 

Let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.” Psalm 95:6 
 

†After the service has begun, please enter at these points. † 

 

Praising God Together              Song Leaders 
 
Introit    “Tread Softly”            Organ 
     (Elders kneel) 
Invocation             Eugene Bartlett 
Choral Invocation                  Choir 
† 
Welcome/Announcements         Pastor Jacqueline Lynch 
 
Scripture Reading 2 Timothy 3:1-5; Matthew 24:12          Sara Williams 
† 
Hymn of Praise   “O Worship the Lord”                          #6 
 
Hymn of Preparation      “As We Come to You in Prayer               Choir 
 
Morning Prayer                    Don Them 
Prayer Response                Choir 
† 
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story                        Carolyn Leinneweber 
Worship in Giving (Local Church Budget)         Eugene Bartlett 
Offertory                Organ 
 
Worship in Music        Rachel Nguyen (Devadhason) & Friends 
 
“Gifts for Jesus” Offering              Pastor Lynch 
 
Message   “2013 The Failure of Freedom” 
             Pastor Bradley Williams 
 
Hymn of Appeal                 Aida Alberro 
 
Benediction             Pastor Williams 

Benediction Response               Organ 
     
Organ Postlude              Nathanael Montalban 
 

To serve you this morning: 
Greeters:            Mary Jo Lawrence, Ben Them & Jackie Devera 
Lead Deacon:        Roger Thompson 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
Jesus said, “Come unto me all who labor and are heavy laden and I will give 
you rest.”  The Lord welcomes us to His holy presence.  May you hear him 
speaking to your heart and experience rest as you worship with us today.  
Please let us know how we can pray for you by filling out a card from the pew 

rack. 

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

9:15 a.m. 
 
Song Service                   Stephanie Mayang/Nancy Hill 
Welcome              Maty Unruh 
13

th
 Sabbath Program      

       
                
 
Adult Bible Study              “When All Things Become New” 

 
Pastor’s Class in the Sanctuary – Revelation’s Trumpets 

Fellowship Hall Classes: 

Junior, Young Adults, Spanish I – Enter South Stairway 
  Adult Lesson Classes & Spanish II - Gym 

Youth & Children’s Sabbath Schools – Enter North Stairway 

Guests:  you are urged to join the Pastor’s class in the Sanctuary, but 
welcome to attend the class of your choice. 

 
 

 
 

 

  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2012 
Weekly Budget            $ 2,042  Received last week             $  2,335 
Year to date Budget    104,022  Received year to date         103,737 

 
Sunset Today:  4:51 p.m.      Sunset Next Friday:  4:56 p.m. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
December 29, 2012 

 
NEW MEMBERS BY PROFESSION OF FAITH 
 Mr. Alexander Thangaraj & Mrs. Latha Alexander 
NEW MEMBERS SUBJECT TO BAPTISM 
 Jerin Michael Alexander & Simrin Grace Alexander 
 
A SPECIAL BAPTISMAL SERVICE will be held at 4:00 p.m. today for Jerin 
& Simrin Alexander.  Please come for this joyous occasion.  The family 
invites all to join them in the Fellowship Hall for dinner following the service. 
 
THE CHRISTMAS SEASON   is here; the spirit of giving is scenting the air!  
And, at Chula Vista Church we’re keeping “Christ” in Christmas by bringing 
our sacrificial “Gifts to Jesus”. These funds will be used for equipment to 
enhance the broadcasting of our worship services.  Please prepare your 
mind, heart and pocket to present your special, monetary gifts on December 
29.  It is more blessed to give than to receive! 
 
PRAYER MEETING   will resume January 2, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. and will be 
led by Nestor Marcos in a study of chapter 61 of Patriarchs and Prophets.  All 
are invited to come and share your thoughts, study and pray with us. 
 
FELLOWSHIP LUNCH   Jan. 5, 2013 the fellowship lunch will be hosted by 
our deaconesses.  Please bring your favorite vegetarian dish to share with 
our guests and members. 
 
How Lovely is Your Tabernacle, O Lord of hosts!  (Psalm 84:1).  God has 
blessed us to receive new pews and carpet.  With this blessing comes 
responsibility; it is our task to keep God’s sanctuary “lovely”.  Everyone can 
do their part to keep God’s house clean!  Please DO NOT bring any food into 
the sanctuary; (this includes crackers, candy, cereal or other snack-type 
foods).  Parents if your children require snacks, please provide them in the 
fellowship hall or outside of the sanctuary.  Thank you! 
  
TRASH TO TREASURE   Remember to bring your recyclables each 
Sabbath.  To date, $1,830.07 has been raised for Evangelism. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


